
Newsletter
Remembrance
We will be holding a community remembrance service on
Friday 11th November 10:45 – 11:00, at the Village Hall,  followed
by refreshments (profits to be donated to the British Legion).
It would be wonderful to see lots of members of the
community there. The rota kids will be helping to serve
refreshments and we will be announcing the winners of the
Poppy competitions too (these will all be on display in the
village hall). I am looking forward to see all of your amazing
poppies entries after half term – it would be fabulous to see
the Village hall full of your art work. £1 per entry and all profits
will go to the British Legion. Prizes available for each
category.

 

Attendance this Half-Term
Class 1 - 96.23%
Class 2 - 95.23%
Class 3 - 95.08%
Class 4 - 94.65
Class 5 - 97.16%
Aim for 100% attendance!

Anti-Bullying Week
In preparation for antibullying week
(14th November) the school always
goes through the anti-bullying policy
with the pupils and makes changes in
line with their thoughts and opinions.
This year, we would like to involve the
wide school community in refreshing
the policy so that it is owned and
understood by everyone. If you would
like to be involved in this committee,
our first meeting will be on
Wednesday 2nd November, 3:30 in
the school hall.

Well done to the
Gardening Club who
have planted the
Jubilee Tree this week!

Excellent news - class 5’s
cake sale raised £106.71p!
Thank you to everyone who
donated and purchased
cakes - the money will be
used to support a trip to
Chester Zoo later in the year.

Reminder Monday 31st October is a
PD day so no students in school.

Have a wonderful Half Term!

Bags to school
raised an amazing

£244!
Well done
everyone.

Jeans for Genes
raised £119.83 for a
great charity! Well
done and thank
you everyone!

Thank you rota kids for a fabulous harvest service and
thank you everyone for all your donations for Tenbury

Foodbank!



Hall of Fame
This Weeks Top Table



Dates for Diary 22-23










